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Welcome

Back!

Liz Barrett

Principal Update

WELCOME to the ATTFE College 21/22 academic
year! We are thrilled to have you as an ATTFE
College learner. You will be very well looked after by
our fabulous team of tutors, support workers and
staff. The team have a wealth of experience in
their specialist area but also in leadership and
management roles in education.

We are committed to listening to all learners and taking action where needed
to ensure that we constantly improve our quality of provision and our learner
experience. The ATTFE College 'learner voice' 21/22 calendar will ensure that all
learners have an opportunity to share their thoughts as to what is going well on
their learner journey and any aspects that could be improved. Should you
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however wish to raise anything about your learning at any point please phone
our learner hotline on 07724257141 to share your views.

| wish you all the very best in your learning journey with us and | look forward to
meeting you in person soon.

Liz Barrett

Principal ATTFE College

Simon Martin

Safeguarding Update

Hello and welcome to ATTFE. You have made the
right choice.

My name is Simon Martin and | am the Designated
Safeguarding Lead (DSL) for ATTFE.

We are a College that has the safety and safeguarding of students at our
heart. You will receive lots of information and guidance about safeguarding
from your tutors, and from the College, as you progress through your course.

However, we also want you to know that you can contact us at any time if you
have any issues or concerns, whether that is for yourself, or for another
student. Our staff will always listen to you and take you seriously if you have
any problems that you want to talk to us about. We will help, and we have
access to a wide range of organisations that can provide expert and specialist
support for a wide range of problems.

You can speak with any member of staff who you feel most comfortable with,.
That might be your tutor, or it might be someone different. It doesn't matter.
You can also email us on:

safeguardingreferrals@attfe.org.uk

On our website we also have the 'l Want to Talk' button which means that you
can use this raise any issues or problems online, at any time, from anywhere. It
goes straight through to our Safeguarding Team and is completely
confidential.

| will be here in every Learner Newsletter so | look forward to speaking and
meeting with you again soon.

Simon Martin

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)
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A massive hello to our new learners and a
massive welcome back to our returners!

You will see a few new staff faces this
year. Shelly continues to be your main
admin contact for all thing's bursary,
lunches and information. Emma is one of
our new pastoral and engagement team
members, working alongside Shelly to
support learners that are absent and
have any safeguarding needs.

Michaela is our new Engagement and work Experience Tutor/Support for PoS
and will be leading on enrichment and PHSE sessions. Heather will continue her
role as CEIAG advisor and will speak to you three times a year to discuss careers
and complete tutorials with you. Heather will also be able to provide further
guidance on request.

You will also see that we have lots of new support staff and a brand-new
coaching team for individual and small group support for Maths and English.

We are busy making plans for more trips out and looking at new ways of
supporting our local community. We are also eager to provide extracurricular
activities. If you have any thoughts about things you would like to do please
shout up. Some suggestions have included walking clubs, football and a college
choir!

Emma and Sally have done a fabulous job organising the minibus and taxi
services for our far-flung learners. If you need support with transport or have a
change of plans or simply cannot make the bus please let us know. Please
remember those that Live more than 3 miles away from college can claim
their bus fares back via Sally and Shelly.

Regarding bursary, we are currently looking at bursary claims and hope to get
them processed as soon as possible. Please note we cannot process claims
without evidence! So please complete your enrolment forms including any
missing bits or we cannot pay you.

There have been some fantastic trips out this week to Portland Adventure Zone
where learners have enjoyed climbing, zipwire and orienteering activities... not
to mention the water blaster fights! The Desert Rats also came in to entertain
you all with team building activities on the Dukeries site. They will be coming to
Sutton in November.

More photos available on the PoS Facebook group page:
https://www.f acebook.com/group...

We hope you have a fantastic time with ATTFE, my door is always open to chat
if you are worried about anything!

Looking forward to seeing you all in college

Sam
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yrrvT5hxyoc

More photos can be found on our socials.
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How satisfied are you with the information
provided in our learner newsletter?

If you have any further feedback, please email marketing@attfe.org.uk.
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